
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 8 April 2021  

 
 

Opening Statement to Senate Economic Legislation Committee 
 
 

AustralianSuper Chief Executive, Ian Silk,  delivered an opening statement to the Treasury 
Laws Amendment (Your Future, Your Super) Bill 2021 Senate Economics Legislation 
Committee inquiry today. 
 
The statement is now online.      
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Head of External Relations 
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This information may be general financial advice which does not take into account your 
personal objectives, situation or needs. Before making a decision about AustralianSuper, 
consider your financial requirements and refer to the relevant Product Disclosure Statement 
(PDS) available at australiansuper.com/pds. Investment returns are not guaranteed. Past 
performance is not a reliable indicator of future returns. AustralianSuper Pty Ltd ABN 94 006 
457 987, AFSL 233788, Trustee of AustralianSuper ABN 65 714 39498. 
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